

Newsletter 3 Autumn Term 2020

MERRY

This year we will be celebrating Christmas, albeit differently, in our bubbles.



Bubble 1 - Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 2

A letter has been sent to all the parents in the younger bubble about the filming of their virtual nativity play, this will be available for everyone to watch, in the comfort of their own homes, by the end of term.

Friday 11th **December; the** premiere of the children's nativity, 'Wellies and Wonder' will take place in school for the younger bubble. The children may wear party clothes (suitable for outside play) if they would like to.

Monday 14th **December;** will be Christmas jumper day. Wear your Christmas jumper or a piece of tinsel if you would prefer.

Thursday 17th **December**; Christmas Arts morning and special lunch (this will include special Christmas treats for the children who bring a packed lunch from home, (no additional cost)

Lunch will be followed by a virtual conversation with a very important person all the way from Lapland. The children may wear party clothes (suitable for outside play) if they would like to.

Friday 18th **December**; Christmas lunch for the children who have school lunch. Unfortunately this year we are not able to offer lunch as an option to the children who bring a packed lunch from home. We will, however, be giving everyone some Christmas treats that day (no additional cost). Please wear your Christmas jumper again if you would like to.

Bubble 2 - Year 3, 4, 5 and 6

Monday 14th **December**; will be Christmas jumper day. Wear your Christmas jumper or a piece of tinsel if you would prefer.

Wednesday 16th December; Christmas Arts morning and special lunch (this will include special Christmas treats for the children who bring a packed lunch from home)

Lunch will be followed by a virtual pantomime, Jack and the Beanstalk. The children may wear party clothes (suitable for outside play) if they would like to.

Friday 18th **December**; Christmas lunch for the children who have school lunch. Unfortunately, this year we are not able to offer lunch as an option to the children who bring a packed lunch from home. We will be giving everyone some Christmas treats that day (no additional cost). Please wear your Christmas jumper again if you would like to.

If anyone would like to send Christmas Cards to their class mates they can be sent in to school in the next two weeks, they will be quarantined before being handed out.

Anyone who has had milk this term now owes £7.00 unless they receive benefit related Free School Meals or are under 5 for the whole term. Cheques should be payable to N.C.C. Milk will be reordered for the Spring term.

Please could all lunches be paid up to the end of term a.s.a.p. If you need a bill calculating, speak to Kathy. You can still pay over the phone by card on a Tuesday.